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Dear Leytonstone Business / Resident  
Re: Car Free Day 2010 – Sunday 19th September 2010 (1pm-7pm)

On Sunday 19th September Leytonstone Town Centre will again play host to Waltham Forest Council’s annual Car Free Day, which will be taking place between 1pm and 7pm.

Following on from last years successful event which attracted several thousand visitors, the 2010 event will again provide visitors with a vibrant car free street environment where they can enjoy an afternoon of FREE entertainment, including live bands, performers, an international market, cycling displays, children's entertainment and numerous stalls. Our intention is to raise awareness of the health and the environmental benefits of sustainable transport, by leaving the car behind. If only for one day, we want to reclaim the streets for people. The day is part of a London wide series of events to promote Travel Awareness.  

Attached are details of the temporary road closure and traffic diversion arrangements for the event, which will be in operation between 6am and 10pm on Sunday 19th September 2010. Please note that High Road Leytonstone will be closed to traffic, between the junctions of Harvey Road and Gainsborough Road. Church Lane and Kirkdale Road will also be closed to traffic with parking suspended. The traffic diversion routes are shown on the attached plan. Apart from these traffic diversions access to your property will remain unaffected.

The W14 and 257 bus routes will continue to serve High Road Leytonstone during the festival. The W13, 66 and 145 bus routes will be diverted to the Plaza side of Leytonstone Underground Station via Gainsborough Avenue.  

I hope you are able to visit the Car Free Day event on Sunday 19th September or may decide to open for business if you are not planning to already. If you require further information please feel free to contact me either by telephone on 020 8496 1187, or email at Dawayne.williams@walthamforest.gov.uk alternatively the E11BID Coordinator Gianluca Rizzo on 0208 558 5500 – luca@e11bid.co.uk.
Yours Faithfully 







Dawayne Williams

Town Centres Manager
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